Greetings from

Academician Titarenko

This greeting from Academi-
cian Mikhail Titarenko, Di-
rector of the Institute of Far
East Studies, Russian Acad-
emy of Sciences, was read to
the Schiller Institute Confer-
ence.

Dear Professor LaRouche,
Dear Helga:

On the occasion of the 30th
anniversary of the Schiller In-
stitute, please accept congrat-
ulations and best wishes from
me personally, as well as from
the many scholars at our Rus-
sian Academy of Sciences In-
stitute of Far East Studies who
know your work and activity.

For many years, you and your Institute have been

doing exceptionally important work to shape a new
international economic order and improve the world

climate.

The projects of the Schiller Institute—particu-
larly those related to the Economic Belt of the Great
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Silk Road, the railway bridge
in Eurasia, and the rehabilita-
tion of the world financial
system—are testimony to your
profound insight, scientific
honesty, and genuine civic and
human courage.

In these current difficult
times, we wish the Schiller In-
stitute success in bringing your
initiatives to fruition, as well as
even more widespread recog-
nition. To you personally, and
all your colleagues: good
health, redoubled creative
energy, spiritual and intellec-
tual well-being, and complete
happiness!

Respectfully yours,

Academician Mikhail Titarenko

October 24,2014 EIR

International 27




